
 

 

 

 

9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Sports Day 2023 - Tuesday 27th June 2023 

Just a reminder that Sports Day will be taking place on Tuesday 27th June 2023. Year 3 

and 4 Sports Day will start at 9:00am and Year 5 and 6 Sports Day will start at 10:45am. 

As Year 3 and 4 Sports Day will be starting at 9:00am, we ask that all children, who are in 

Year 3 and 4, arrive at school no later than 8:45am on this day.  

 

You will be able to buy refreshments throughout the event. However, we politely ask 

that you do not buy refreshments for your child until after the event has finished. Also, 

please do not cross the track to see your child whilst the event is taking place. Please feel 

free to bring a blanket or deckchair to sit on as there will be a limited number of chairs 

available.  

 

We kindly ask children to come to school wearing their P.E kits; they can wear them for 

the entire day. Please make sure your child is wearing sun cream, and has a hat and 

bottle of water in school on this day.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 27th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Taylor  


